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Friday 7th January 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I would like to update you with our plans for your child in Year Two. 
 
We are aware that, due to the impact of the coronavirus pandemic, your child has lost some valuable 
learning time. We have, therefore, decided to split the year group into three classes rather than two so 
that we can provide bespoke learning aimed at closing any gaps. 
 
The classes will be as follows : 
 
2E – Mr Elsender, 
2T – Miss Thom and 
2C – Miss Cusack. 
 
In addition, Mrs Moor, one of our Higher Level Teaching Assistants will be working with all three 
classes to focus particularly on early reading. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

L. Hall 

 

L Hall 
Head Teacher 
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